
40 Years Long Service Acknowledgement 
 

Meeting Date: June 18, 2008      
  
Subject:  40 Years Long Service Acknowledgement         

Background 

At the June 18, 2008 Commission meeting, four employees will be in attendance to accept a certificate 
which will be presented by the Chair for recognition of each individual’s 40 years of service with the 
Toronto Transit Commission.   
  
The recipients are as follows:  
  
Employee:  Mervin Duffy  
Commenced Service:  January 1968  
Position:  Senior Storeperson  
  
Employee:   Dennis Dunstan  
Commenced Service:  January 1968  
Position: Operator - Queensway  
  
Employee:  John Harvey  
Commenced Service:  May 1968  
Position:  Coach Technician  
  
Employee:  Henry Sidor  
Commenced Service:  May 1968  
Position:  Operator - Queensway   
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